The Westlake public golf course and grille are currently open, following the direction of the governor regarding covid-19 precautions.

March 18
We would like to update our customers on measures that The Westlake is taking to keep you safe during the COVID-19 challenge. Currently, we are keeping the golf course open with hours of operation from 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. We are hoping to stay open so you will be able to get outside, de-stress, and enjoy the game of golf. We are also adding extra measures to ensure your time at The Westlake will be as safe as possible.
With that in mind, we want to stay in line with guidelines and mandates made by the Governor of Virginia. As of now, The Westlake Grille kitchen is open only to golfers and take-out orders from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. It is closed to dine-in customers. Take-out orders can be made by calling The Westlake Grille at 540-721-3845. 
Thank you for your support, and everyone be safe.

March 16
The Westlake takes the health of its patrons seriously. We are monitoring daily all public health guidance regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), and we will respond as necessary to support our golfing community. This initiative to keep our patrons healthy will be a team effort – we need your help. While we are cleaning more frequently, we feel it is important to remind everyone to wash their hands more frequently and engage in minimal physical contact.
Additional measures The Westlake is taking:
☑️ We have implemented an anti-viral protocol to address high touch surfaces at The Westlake, including doorknobs, tables, chairs, countertops, and golf carts.
☑️ We have placed hand sanitizer at main points throughout the Clubhouse and Pro Shop.
☑️ Our parent company, The Willard Companies, has been in touch with local health officials to discuss best practices.
☑️ We are actively communicating with our staff regarding best practices to keep illness at bay, ensuring they understand their critical role in maintaining a healthy environment.
☑️ We are reinforcing with our staff the importance of good hygiene, healthy habits, and most importantly, consistent execution of proper ServeSafe protocols for food and beverage.
Measures for our Patrons to take:
☑️ Avoid close contact with people who are sick. According to the CDC, spread from person to person is most likely among close contact (about 6 feet).
☑️ Stay at home if you are not feeling well.
For more updates and tips on what precautions you should take, please follow:
https://www.facebook.com/CDC/
https://www.facebook.com/WHO/
https://www.facebook.com/carilionclinic/
https://www.facebook.com/VDHgov/

